[Sorrel Marks - RE: Gentral Goast Basin Plan Revisions

queﬂ

From: "Silva, Nicole E. x4584" <SilvaNE@co.monterey.ca.us>
To: "Sorrel Marks" <Smarks@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: . 4/10/2008 10:17:59 AM

Subject: RE: Central Coast Basin Plan Revisions

Hello Sorrel,

I was asked to notify you of a concern with the Basin Plan
Revisions, Chapter 4, VIIi.D.2.a 14) Onsite wastewater systems shall not
be located in areas subject to inundation from a 25-year flood.

Data is limited on 25-year flood plains. Monterey County requests that
the prohibition refer to the 50-year flood plain, which FEMA maps have
identified. The concern is the lack of existing data will require site
specific flood analysis for most projects. Please contact me if you
have questions or would like further comment.

Thank You,

Nicole Silva
Senior EHS
(831) 755-4584

silvane@co.monterey.ca.us

Physical Address:
855 East Laurel Drive, Building H

Salinas, CA 939086

Mailing Address:
1270 Natividad Road, Rm B301

Salinas, CA 93906

-—-COriginal Message-----
From: Sorrel Marks [mailto;Smarks@waterboards.ca.gov)

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2008 4:04 PM



